
                            C.A.M. Meeting April 2022 

 
Terry started the meeting at 2:00pm 

12 members were present 

 

Meeting minutes from the last meeting (March) were approved. 

 

Treasurers report 

Current club finances:  Checking Balance $2846.01 

No expenses paid or deposits so far this month. 

Current membership, 24 paid members. 

 

Safety and field reports, No safety issues reported, 

the field is currently in good condition. 

 

Old business, there was a delay getting the new sign, 

hopefully we will have it soon. 

 

New business, Up coming fly in, BBQ and swap meet 

Scott is donating a plane for the raffle. 

 

Show and tell. Vic brought a .049 powered control line 

plane. Very interesting, brings back memories. A very 

cool little plane. 

 

Upcoming events. Joe Nall April 6th -14th. 

Scheduled for our club, 

Electric flying  May 21st 

Warbirds June 18th 

End of year event, September 24th 

 

Also, Terry has donated a gas grill to the club 

for use at the field. It will be stored in the shed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:10 pm. 

 


